

MICHIGAN
HEALTH SCIENCES
LIBRARIES
ASSOCIATION

www.mhsla.org

WMHSLA Report July 18, 2011

The WMHSLA officers are: President: Alison Konieczny President-Elect: Mary Hanson Secretary: Leslie Burke Treasurer: Sandy Swanson

The last meeting of WMHSLA was convened prior to the MLA webcast, "Shifting Skills to Navigate the Changing Horizon: Finding Our Way in New Biomedical Research and Health Care Environments," that occurred on April 20, 2011. Several WMHSLA members attended the GMR training session, The Ropes: Planning Instruction for the Adult Learner, which was held at Munson Community Health Center in Traverse City on June 17th. However, a business meeting was not held at this time because of limited attendance of WMHSLA members and limited time. Ideally a meeting of this group will occur prior to the start of fall semester.

Respectfully submitted,

Alison Konieczny